
November 10, 2010 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
SUBJECT:  Product Support for Woodward GSOV Products 
 
Woodward has strived over the years to maintain support for its products for extended periods, 
well beyond what would normally be supported by consumer or even process industry 
components.  Nevertheless, the time always comes where it is necessary to cease the normal 
production for certain products.  Woodward recognizes the critical nature of our customer’s 
applications, and has implemented support plans after cessation of normal production. 
 
In 2006, Woodard released an enhanced version of the Gas Shutoff Valve product family 
referenced as a GSOV25HT.  This new product replaces the GSOV product and provides for 
increased operating temperatures, pressures and extended operating life while maintaining the 
best qualities of the previous models. 
 
New production of the older model GSOV products was discontinued in September 2006.  In 
support of Woodward’s customers, a support plan was created to repair and overhaul these 
units until the end of 2011 or as long as parts are available.   Any new or replacement 
requirements will be supported by providing a GSOV25HT product.   
 
Please contact your local distributor or Woodward facility to determine if repair/overhaul is still 
available or for replacement product information. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Wade Burdick 
Product Line Manager 
 
Phone:  (970) 498-3621 
E-mail:  wade.burdick@ woodward.com 
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